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November 

Fri 17th – Children in Need 

Tue 28th – Christmas Market 

5:30pm start 

 

December 

Mon 4th – Year 1 & Year 2 

Chester Zoo Trip 

Mon 4th – Reception & 

Nursery Christmas 

Performances 10.00am / 

5.00pm 

Tue 5th – Year 3 & Year 4 

Chester Zoo Trip 

Tue 5th – Light for a Life 

Wigan & Leigh Hospice 

Wed 6th – Reception 

Chester Zoo Trip 

Wed 6th – Year 1 & Year 2 

Christmas Performances 

10.00am / 5.00pm 

Thurs 7th – Year 5 & Year 6 

Chester Zoo Trip 

Thurs 7th – Year 1 & Year 2 

Christmas Performance 

1.30pm 

Fri 8th – Year 6 to do 

Christingle session  

Fri 8th – Reception & 

Nursery Christmas 

Performance 1.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16th November 2017 

2012016November 2015 
Dates for your Diary 

Diary 

WLCT Morning walk/stroll 

Wigan & Leigh Culture Trust will be continuing their 

walk/stroll.  This is to encourage everyone to get moving 

around the local area. Everyone is welcome to attend 

parent/carers/family members/children and dogs. This will take 

place at 9.00am every Wednesday up until Christmas. We will 

be leaving from Hindley Green C.P School. 

Children in Need 2017 – Non Uniform Day 
 

On Friday 17th November we will be holding a ‘Spots 

and Stripes’ (or Children in Need tee-shirt) non-uniform 

day for Children In Need. We invite all children to wear 

either a spotty or stripy item of clothing in return for a 

donation of 50p.  Our Fantastic School Council have  so 

far raised £500 for Children in Need by selling official 

merchandise.  Thank you for all your support!  

 

 

Wanted - Toast volunteers 

Can you spare an hour any morning in the week? 

(After dropping your child off for school) to help 

prepare toast for the children. If yes, please call into 

the school office. 

RECEPTION 2018 

If your child was born between 1st September 2013 

and 31st August 2014, they will start Reception 

class in September 2018. You may have registered 

an interest previously at our school. This is not an 

application for a school place.  The online 

application is now open please follow the link to 

apply online: 

https://www.wigan.gov.uk/Resident/Education/Scho

ols/School-Admissions/Primary-schools.aspx 

This round closes on 15th January 2018. 

Christmas Market 

This year’s market will take 

place on Tuesday 28th 

November from 5.30pm. There 

will be the usual array of craft 

stalls including, Jewellery, 

Cosmetics, Jams, Novelties, 

Cakes, Ice Creams etc. 

If you (or you know of 

someone who would) like a 

stall, please contact Miss Pike. 

Please can you help? 
Now we approaching Christmas and the children are preparing 

the Christmas wish list for Santa, we would really appreciate any 

donations of unwanted toys for Twinkle Tots and wet playtime 

activities. 

Attendance Matters 
As we currently have a high volume of 

children suffering from a variety of 

ailments, please contact the school office 

to let us know if your child is absent for 

whatever reason, thank you.  

 

Just a reminder that the school doors 

open at 8.45am for registration at 

8.50am. If your child arrives after this 

time they will be recorded as late and 

should enter through the main office. 

 

WANTED: 

ANY SIZED CARDBOARD 

BOXES FOR OUR 

RECEPTION CLASSES. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

    

  

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  School Bank 

If your child would like to join or pay  

money in, please call into school from 

 8:30am on Thursdays. 

 

Be sure to follow us on twitteBe sure to follow us on twitteBe sure to follow us on twitteBe sure to follow us on twitter:r:r:r:    

@HGCPSCHOOL@HGCPSCHOOL@HGCPSCHOOL@HGCPSCHOOL    
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Westleigh High School 

Mother & Toddler Club 
 

At The Bethel, Atherton Road 

Tuesday 1.00-3.00pm 

 

Babies under 1yr £1.50 

Over 1yr £3.00, (£1.00 second child) 

 

Toys, Art Table, Refreshments 

 

CONTACT: 

Linda Fitzroy: 01942 257524 

Joyce Bells: 01942 523857 

St John the Evangelist Christmas Fair  

In order to organise this event, it will be necessary for you to let us know as 

soon as possible if your group/organisation will be providing a stall this year. It 

would also be helpful if you could inform us what type of stall it will be and 

how big an area you expect to cover. It would be much appreciated, should 

you not be able to do a stall, if you can offer assistance to one of the other 

stalls or donate items towards the Fair or refreshment fund.  Please contact 

Elsie Porter for more details 01942 708954 or email elsie.porter@sky.com 

Wigan Christmas Light Switch-on 

The annual Wigan Christmas Lights Switch-on will 

take place on Thursday 16th November from     

4.30pm – 7.30pm.  X Factor stars Union J and The 

Voice Kids’ Jake McKechnie, will be joined by a host of 

local talent and players from both Wigan Warriors 

and Wigan Athletic.  Wish FM will be live from 

4.30pm in Market Place for the start of Thursday late 

night shopping and the big Christmas Lights Switch On 

at 7.00pm. 


